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Anchorline 
Newsletter of the West Seattle Yacht Club 

Commodore’s Report 

 Next Social Event 

           
              December Birthdays 

 

Kathryn Boender 1 

Sandi White 5 

Jeanne Gordon 10 

Rob Selk 10 

Dan Scott 11 

Charlie Flaming 12 

Kay Yanick 13 

Rick Shelton 16 

Monique Lalonde 18 

John Blanchard 21 

Lorrie Walker 27 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!! 
 
I would like to take this time to thank our officers Neal Duett (vice commodore), 
Jim Schnelz (rear commodore), Mary Ann (purser) and Julie Baker 
(yeoman).  Individually and collectively they have put together a very exciting 
2018/2019 year.  
   
To finish off 2018, we have a special treat this month, The Rupprecht's are  
hosting Christmas dinner along with help from Julie Baker & Mark Clinton at our 
next general meeting on Dec.21st at the Masonic Hall. We will be cooking up 
some delicious prime rib with all the fixings. (Cost $25 per person).  The menu 
will be prime rib, twice bake potatoes, salad, rolls and dessert.  We will be using 
the phone tree for a good head count for this dinner, so please let us know if you 
will be joining the fun!  Santa will be present and we will have a gift exchange.  If 
you would like to participate in the exchange, bring a $20 gift to give. If you have 
a child, bring a gift for them.  Also, this is the time of the year the club gives a 
cash donation to Westside Babies and West Seattle Food Bank. If you would like 
to contribute, this is the time to bring nonperishable food, diapers, checks, etc.  
Anything will be greatly appreciated. Hope to see you all there!! 
 
FYI - We have mentioned at the general meeting that cancellations needed to be 
called in before the event, otherwise we will be on the hook for the dinners.  The 
minutes were also sent out to all members. We’ve mentioned before that mem-
bers are responsible for the cost of cancellations for catered events. The  
Sweetheart cruise is catered function that requires a commitment.   
 
 DUES – Don’t forget to pay your dues so you don’t miss out on the name  
drawing. The club member needs to be in good standing to win the name drawing 
which at times can be very substantial. These drawings are held every meeting 
and the members name drawn is not in attendance, the monies are carried over 
to the next meeting.  Active membership dues are $200 and social membership 
$80.  
 
Mary Ann has been working on the yearbooks, thanks for all your effort! 
 
Rear Commodore Jim Schnelz has been working on the 2019 WSYC cruising 
schedule - hope to have them ready soon! 
 
Vice Commodore Neal Duett will be working on the CRAB FEED Jan or Feb. We 
would like to make this a great turnout for our members and their family plus 
friends. This is a great event. More details will come out. Also, Kate and Chuck 
Deaver will be hosting one of these months dinner with a yummy lasagna feast. 
   
I am really looking forward to another exciting year of fun with all of you. I'm  
honored to be your Commodore and am very grateful to have all the wonderful 
support behind me.  
  
See You on Friday  
Commodore Doreen Rupprecht  
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Vice Commodore’s Report  

Place a Classified Ad! 
E-mail all of your information to Bob Schrader,  
bobsathome@aol.com, 
and he will compile the ads and forward them to our Anchorline editor. 

Merry Christmas to all our members  
 
The Christmas dinner and monthly meeting is on 12-21-2018. Please let us know how many will 
be in your group for dinner. This is very important as we need to pay for all the food for this very 
special event. We will have prime rib, salad, bread rolls and twice baked potato as well as dessert. 
The dinner will be 25 dollars per person. There will be a gift exchange, so bring one item for a man 
and one item for a woman. If you have a young child that will be there, please bring a gift for them. 
We will have Santa Clause that will give out the gifts. The phone tree will be calling for our head 
count so please let them know if you will be there. We want to have all our members there so 
please come and if you want to bring a friend or two they are always welcome. 
 
The crab feed is coming up in January; this will be determined by our state fisheries. We will need 
a head count for this event as well. This is very important as we need to order the correct amount 
of carb. We want everyone to turn out for this. You will be contacted by the phone tree. We really 
need to have everyone that said they will be attending, show up. We seem to have trouble with 
our head count on the day of our event by some of our members not showing up. So please let us 
know at least a week ahead of the crab feed if you cannot make it after you have committed to the 
dinner. If we cannot get crab in January we will have it in February. 
 
Vice Commodore 
Neal Duett 
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Rear Commodore’s Report  

Merry Christmas everyone! 
 
The shortest day of the year is almost upon us, which means the days are going to be get-
ting longer soon!  
 
We had a few boats at the Thanksgiving cruise at Bell Harbor.  We heard it was a bit sog-
gy, but cozy and fun. 
 
We are all set for the Sweet-Heart Cruise February 8 - 10.  Each couple should call 855-
794-6563 for your room reservations and room payment.  We also have the banquet room 
and banquet reserved for Saturday February 9.  Cost for that is $58 per person.  Please 
be sure to sign up for that because we are getting our rooms at a discount for this commit-
ment.  I will have a sign-up sheet at the Christmas dinner and you can give me a check 
then for the banquet.  If you are unable to be there, you can mail me a check at 3268 40th 
Ave SW, Seattle, WA 98116.  This event should be a lot of fun.  There is a golf course 
about a mile away and  La Conner, as well as Anacortes are nearby for shopping, etc. 
 
Next up will be the Stag Cruise/Doe Run on April 26 - 28. Details to follow. 
 
Rear Commodore 
Jim Schnelz 
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2019 SOCIAL SCHEDULE 

2019 CRUISE SCHEDULE 

 

 

January 18  Generl Meeting/Crab Feed ? 

February 2  Boat Show Dinner/TBD 

February 15  Genral Meeting/Crab Feed? 

March 15  Generl Meeting/Birthday/Hosted Dinner TBD 

April 19  General Meeting/Dinner TBD 

May 17  General Meeting/Open House/Potluck OR TBD 

June 9  General Meeting @ Des Moines Marina 

June   WSYC Annual Golf Tournament 

September 20  General Meeting/Nominations/Potluck Dinner TBD 

October 18  General Meeting/Elections/Potluck Dinner TBD 

November 2  Commodore Ball/ Queen City Yacht Club  

November 15  General Meeting/Thanksgiving Hosted Dinner 

December 20  General Meeting/Christmas Hosted Dinner 

February 8-10  Sweetheart Cruise/Swinomish Casino & Lodge 

April 26-28  Stag Cruise/ Mystery Location? 

April 26-28  Doe Run/ ???? 

May 24-27  Memorial Weekend/ Pleasant Harbor 

June 7-9  Seafood Feed/ Des Moines Marina 

July 4  4th of July/ ???? 

July ??  Mini Cruise/ South Sound ??? 

August 16-18  Steak Fry/ Brownsville 

August ??  Mini Cruise/ South Sound ??? 

August 30-September 2  Labor Day Cruise/Bremerton 

September 14  Dick Baker Memorial Fishing Derby/TBD 

October 25-27  Halloween Cruise/Bell Harbor 

November 29-31  Thanksgiving Cruise/Bell Harbor 



 
West Seattle Yacht Club Officers, Board Members & Volunteers | Nov 2018 thru Oct 2019  
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Commodore  Phone Committee:   Meeting Hosts:   

Doreen Rupprecht  Lee Lightle & Jeanne Gordon Julie Estes & Yoka Nelson 

        

Vice-Commodore:   Publicity Committee:  Webmaster:   

Neal Duett  Julez Ethier  Dee Selk   

        

Rear-Commodore:   Cruise Captain:   Anchorline:   

Jim Schnelz  TBD per cruise - Tim Ptak Dee Selk   

     dselk46@comcast.net 

Purser:   Ship Store:      

Mary Ann Lobdell  Dori Schnelz & Laura Shelton Sunshine Committee:  

     Sue Scott (206) 938-8918  

Yeoman:   Photographer:      

Julie Baker  Julie Baker & Linda Everts Advertising:   

     Open   

Two Year Board:   IOBG:       

Mary Duett  Lani & Lee Lightle   Reciprocals:   

Jon Shelton     Rod Rupprecht  

Dori Schnelz  RBAW:       

  Vacant    Cruise Bar/Hosts:   

One Year Board:      TDB 

Dee Selk  Membership:     

Rob Selk  Rod Rupprecht     

Chuck Deaver        


